D593/L/3/79


Duke of Sutherland Estate Office

Florence

Longton

Staffs

July 7th 1902

Dear Sir

Longsden Church

I herewith beg to hand you 

tracing shewing site proposed to be

given in this matter.

Kindly let me know when I

must proceed to peg this out

Yours faithfully

Arthur Hill

George Menzies Esq[ui]re

Trentham 

